
General Education Subcommittee Meeting 
WebEx 

Wednesday November 18, 2020 
  

In attendance: Steven Don, Valerie Guyant, Gwen Hart, Spike Magelssen, Neil Moisey, Joyce 
Mphande-Finn, Cristy Ozburn, and Kasthuri Udayakumar 
Absent: Charlie Mack and Aaron Riggins 
Recorder: Cristy Ozburn 

Meeting called to order at 3:03 p.m. 

Meeting minutes from the November 4, 2020 meeting were reviewed and unanimously 
approved.  

No proposals were discussed. 

New Business: 

The committee discussed the Analytical Problem Solving draft rubric. The question arose as to 
whether or not deriving the correct solution should be included in the rubric. The committee did 
not have an answer at this time. Prior to the next meeting, Cristy will adjust the language in this 
rubric to make it more consistent with the language of the other finalized draft rubrics (i.e., 
Effective Communication).   

The committee discussed the Technology draft rubric. It was noted that while the “history of 
technology” was explicitly absent from the rubric, it could be included in the “social” issues 
area. Prior to the next meeting, Spike and Steve will review the draft rubric and provide feedback 
and/or alternative language.  

The committee briefly discussed the Humanities Appreciation draft rubric. Valerie and Gwen 
will continue working on the draft rubrics for Humanities Appreciation and Creative Activities. 
These will be discussed further at the next meeting.   

Kasthuri and Joyce will continue reviewing the Critical Thinking draft rubric prior to the next 
meeting.  

It was decided the committee would meet again on Wednesday December 2, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. 

Meeting adjourned at 4:05 p.m. 


